
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the 2020 Municipal Budget and Tax 
Resolution was approved by the Township Council of the Township 
of Marlboro, County of Monmouth, on March 5, 2020.  A hearing on 
the 2020 Municipal Budget and Tax Resolution will be held 
remotely on April 23, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. 

Anyone who wishes to comment on the adoption of the budget may 
do so by contacting the Township Clerk up until 3:30 pm on April 
23, 2020 at 732 536-0200 x1805.  You will be asked to provide 
your name, address and phone number, and identify the 2020 
Budget as the item you wish to address. If you are directed to 
voicemail when you call, please indicate that you wish to speak 
on the 2020 Budget on April 23, 2020, and leave your name, 
address and phone number.  Just prior to the start of the 
meeting you will be called at your phone number to attend. The 
call will appear to come from a Webex number in California, and 
you must accept the call in order to participate.  At the 
appropriate point in the meeting, you will be unmuted by the 
meeting host so that you may comment.  Note that these 
instructions will also be available on the Township’s website at 
www.marlboro-nj.gov/documents/agendas-minutes 
 

During the week prior to and up to and including the date of 
such meeting, copies of the budget will be available at no cost 
by emailing: clerk@marlboro-nj.gov or on the Township website at 
www.marlboro-nj.gov/documents/financial-documents.  

                                

                                                                                                 Alida Manco, Municipal Clerk 


